
 
Newsletter #16-February 2, 2024 

Catholic Schools Week: 
Wow!  Catholic Schools Week-2024 was a great 
week.  The beanbag tournament (or Cornhole 
as the students call it) was a lot of fun again this 
year.  There was lots of cheering going on in the 
gym.  Our All-School Family Mass was great, and 
I heard many nice compliments about our meal.  
Of course, bowling is always fun for both young 
and old.   
     Thanks to the teachers for all their extra 
work to prepare for our activities.  Thanks to 
our cook, JoEllen, for her extra work and time 
with food preparation for everyone this whole 
week.  Thank you to Father Peter for all his 
extra work with our Masses. Thank you to Mrs. 
Perlewitz and our hard-working 7th and 8th 
graders for organizing and leading all the games 
for our Family Day activity.  Thanks to our PEC 
for setting up the Teacher Appreciation Day 
activities and treats.  Lastly, thanks to our 
parents for your support this week and 
throughout the year. 
 
Totally Lent: 
The season of Lent is approaching quickly.  
Please remember to send in your $5.00 by 
Monday, February 19th to cover the cost of the 
Totally Lent Booklet for students in grades 1-8. 
 
2024-2025 Pre-Registration Forms: 
The registration forms for the 2024-2025 school 
year are due on Monday.  If you haven’t turned 
your slip in, please do so by Monday.  We ask 
that you turn them in even if your child is not 
returning or if you are undecided at this time so 
that we can begin planning and budgeting for 
the next school year.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Conferences:   
In the Friday Folder you will see a note about 
our spring parent/teacher conferences.  This 
year the conferences will be held on Thursday, 
February 22nd from 1:00 to 6:00 p.m.  If you 
would like to have a conference with your 
child’s teacher, please fill out the form and 
return it by Tuesday, February 13th.    
 
Hockey Game: 
St. Joseph School is sponsoring a family night at 
the Mystique Ice Center for everyone to attend 
a Dubuque Fighting Saints Hockey Game on 
Friday, February 23rd.  There will be an order 
form in your Friday Folder.  The ticket orders 
are due to Miss Wills by Tuesday, February 13th.    
 Feel free to invite your family and friends.  
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
2/2-Early Release (1:30 Dismissal) 
2/9-PEC Valentine Dinner at Banfield’s  
2/10 & 2/11-League Basketball Tournament 
2/14-Ash Wednesday Mass (8:15 a.m.) 
2/16-Parish Fish Fry 
2/22-No School 
2/22-Spring Conferences 
2/23-No School 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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